
Automobile Regulations 
All employees are required to obtain a parking hangtag upon initial employment. This is done in the Business Office at each 
campus. 

The operator will receive an identification hangtag to be displayed from the vehicle’s rear-view mirror. Employees must 
contact the Business Office if the hangtag is lost or stolen. Parking tickets may be issued to automobiles unregistered, 
improperly parked, or those parked in unauthorized areas. 

1 BSCC Employee Handbook


	Automobile Regulations

